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Re: Letter to the Prime Minister from the Attorney General  
 
I have today written to the Prime Minister regarding the Joint Instrument and Unilateral Declaration 
concerning the Withdrawal Agreement. 
 

This letter will shortly be published on gov.uk; I would also like to place a copy of the letter in the 

Libraries of both Houses so that it is available to members of Parliament. 
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